
Rate Case Application for Bridgerland Water Company 

 

The Bridgerland Water Company seeks a rate increase since it has not had a rate 

increase since 2008 and has been running on a deficit and subsidized by Ted and Dixie 

Wilson, which they are no longer able to do. Company must have increased rates in 

order to maintain the company’s financial viability and be self-supporting.  

 

Approved connections 434. 

Current number of metered connections is 180 with an additional 254 standby 

customers. 

 

Current approved tariff: 

Standby fee $10/month  Seeking change for 
this fee 

Usage Fee $24/month which 
includes 6000 
gallons  

Plus $1.75/1000 
gallons overage 

Seeking change for 
this fee 

Hookup fee $2250 /3/4” line 
$3000/1” line 

 Seeking change for 
this fee 

 

 


